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To the Madbury Planning Board:

We are an abutter to 46 Moharimet Drive and received your letter regarding Brandon Kahr's
proposed new business. Since we have been reassured by Brandon that he will limit cars to be
reconditioned to approximately one car per month and that he will take measures to minimize
noise by using machines inside the garage when feasible, we feel our noise and water usage
concerns have been addressed. Therefore, we can support his application and wish him well.

Sincerely,

Jack and Vicky Myers
45 Moharimet Drive
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